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Statement in Response to Inappropriate Tweet from @ChryslerAutos

March 8, 2011,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - This morning an inappropriate comment was issued from the Chrysler brand

Twitter handle, @ChryslerAutos, via our social media agency of record, New Media Strategies (NMS). After further

investigation, it was discovered that the statement was issued by an NMS employee, who has since been terminated.

Chrysler Group and its brands do not tolerate inappropriate language or behavior and apologize to anyone who may

have been offended by this communication.

Furthermore, the Company has set in place appropriate steps to ensure that this does not happen again.
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


